FESTO

Mr. Ed Behan Print Shack 400 Oser Avenue, Suite 2400 Hauppauge, NY 11788

RE: Rotary Club Meeting/ Hauppauge High School Robotics Presentation

Richard Day Mgr, Public Relations

Dear Ed:

On behalf of the Hauppauge High School FIRST Robotics Team I want to thank you and the Hauppauge Rotary Club members for inviting the "Titans" team to present their goals and demonstrate their competition robot during the Rotary Club meeting the other day.

Date: December 20, 2000

Judging from the attentive and interested response from the Rotary Club members, I think the two Hauppauge students who made the presentation did an excellent job. They certainly gained valuable experience from this event, which they will be able to use in further promoting their FIRST robotics activities in the future.

It is their hope that the presentation will inspire some of your members to assist the team in any way they can. First and foremost, of course, is the need to raise funds to cover the costs of participation in the competition. We provided a flyer which includes information on the funding levels the team has prepared. The Titans would appreciate any support your members can provide. As a token of appreciation we plan to offer honorable mention exposure on our website and in subsequent flyers we're preparing for the competition.

Since Festo is providing the primary engineering support and helping the team coordinate the many activities involved, your members may also contact me directly.

We'd also like to ask your permission to publish some of the photos we took during the meeting on the team's website when it goes on line.

Please express our appreciation to all your members for giving the team this opportunity to present their project.

Sincerely,

Tulow Nay

Festo Corporation

395 Moreland Road P.O. Box 18023 Hauppauge, New York 11788 Tel: (631) 435-0800 FAX: (631) 435-0069

www.festo-usa.com